
Colorado students invited to enter radon poster contest

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment invites Colorado students to put their
creativity to work promoting awareness of indoor radon risks by participating in the 2014
National Radon Poster Contest. Entries are due Thursday, Oct. 31.

  

The contest, designed to raise awareness for radon testing and inform people of the danger of
radon in their homes, is coordinated by the department’s radon program in partnership with
Kansas State University and the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.

  

Want the full article? Subscribe to our e-Edition. Call 970-854-2811.
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